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Diary Dates: 
	Monday 4th November at 7pm
	i-Parent (see below)

	Monday 18th November
	Anti-bullying week

	Friday 22nd November
	School photos (a letter will be sent out closer to the time with further information)


Thanks from Julie-Anne
Julie-Anne would like to extend a big thank you to all of those who kindly contributed to her parting gifts and attended her assembly.  We miss her lots but we are very glad to hear that she is enjoying her new job.
iPad training

Through the extended schools cluster we have been able to purchase iPads for our school. Training for staff has taken place during October. These training sessions will be followed by an information/ training session for parents called iParent. The event is hosted, organised and paid for by the school and led by iTeach – an independent company who train teachers and parents how to get the best from an iPad. Lots of advice will be given to parents about how to set restrictions on purchasing, filter the internet and use parental controls. Demonstrations on apps which can extend learning at home will also form part of the session. If you do have an iPad you can bring it along but it is not necessary to have one to benefit from the session. Do not be concerned or anxious about your skill level, it’s a fun and interesting session where you will learn how iPad time can be learning time. The iParent session will be held in St Patrick’s PS Donemana and will involve parents from Altishane, St Patrick’s, Donemana PS and Evish PS. It will take place on 

· Monday 4th November at 7pm. 

Please text, email or phone school to let us know if you will be attending so we can inform the host school of numbers to expect.
Halloween Disco and Harvest Assembly

Thank you to all who attended our Halloween Disco and Harvest Assembly.  It was wonderful to see such a turn out.  Also, thank you to all those who donated food for our display.  This food has now been donated to the food bank in Strabane and will be greatly appreciated by families in need.

Paired Reading

Primary 4 are now in week 4 of their Paired Reading Programme.  Well done to all the children and parents who have been taking part.  Great interest has been shown by all.

Accelerated Reader

Our new Accelerated Reader Programme is now up and running and is going very well.  We have quite a few children who have already finished reading books and have completed quizzes.  We have also had quite a number of 100% quizzers!  Keep up the good work everyone!

Mini Rugby

Strabane Rugby Club, in conjunction with Ulster Rugby, are holding mini rugby training sessions for 6 – 11 year old boys and girls at Strabane Academy Derry Rd campus for the 2013/14 season. Starting Saturday 26th October each session will commence at 10.00am and will last for about 1.5 hours. Coaching will be provided by Ulster Rugby and Strabane RFC. All coaches have received specialist training for mini rugby and insurance is through the IRFU. 

 

This is a great opportunity for children to be introduced to rugby in a safe and enjoyable manner.
 

If parents want to remain on the school property there is a room at the rear of the school where they can wait.
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